
 

 

6 January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We want to update you with a programme of all the exciting things happening before the end of the spring term in Y6. 

 

Date Event Extra Details 

 

5th January – 10th 

February  

 

BEAM (Beautiful, Empowered and Me) Workshop – 

Group 2 

6 week programme 

This interactive programme educates, inspires and empowers 

girls while introducing them to new opportunities and 

experiences. It will be held in school. 

27th January  Tower of London Trip 

 

We will attend 2 workshops; Crime and Punishment and 

Queens Behind Henry. 

 6th -10th February Children’s Mental Health Week A variety of mindfulness activities will take place. 

 

7th-8th February Parents’ Evening  Slots will be available from 3.45pm to 6.30pm. 

(details to follow) 

9th February NSPCC Assembly  

 

In school workshop – Speak Out and Stay Safe. 

1st March Animals, including Humans Workshop Mr. Periselneris (Finn’s Dad) will be sharing his knowledge 

with facts and information relating to our science unit. 

 

2nd March World Book Day Dress up as a book character and celebrate your love for 

reading. 

Please note that if your child really does not want to dress as a 

character, they do not have to. 

3rd March Globe Theatre Trip Children will be treated to a performance of Shakespeare’s play 

The Tempest. Note – this event starts at 2pm so we will be 

arriving late back to school. 

(details to follow) 

6-10th March Curriculum Week                                          Dress up Day  

(details to follow) 

Please note that if your child really does not want to dress up, 

they do not have to. 

28th March Music Concert Parent and carers are being invited on site to enjoy a music 

performance from all the Year 6 children.  

It will start at 2.15am to 3.15pm. 

13th March  Assessment Week Children will be taking part in a MOCK SATS week to gain 

familiarity of the testing process. 

 

30th March Easter Assembly Easter Assembly for the whole school. 

 

 

 The Y6 team hope that the children will enjoy these events and look forward to more across the year.  Any questions, please 

email the Y6 team on Y6@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk.  

 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs L Threadgold - Y6 Lead 
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